
 
Speaking to a group of students in the nizzamuddin area in New Delhi, India about Black History Month. 
 

COME TO THE CONVERSATION! 

 

Who? All St. Philip’s College Students 

What? Are invited to the next meeting of the Philosophy Club! 

Where? G.J. Sutton Learning Center, #126 

When? Tuesday, September 30, 2014 
12:00 noon – 1:00 p.m. 

 
Why? 

 

We will be hosting a conversation with Greg Pardo III,   
a native of San Antonio, who grew up on the West Side and 
attended Memorial High School, St. Mary’s University, and 
then the University of Texas at Austin. 
 
Mr. Pardo is a Foreign Service Officer at the U.S. 
Department of State.  A former political officer in the Office 
of the Coordinator for Cuban Affairs, he now is the Vice-
Consul at the U.S. Embassy in New Delhi, India.  
 
Forbes Magazine named him to a select national group: 
“30 Under 30: Law & Policy,” and he is the youngest person 
ever to be named as the commencement speaker at his 
alma mater, St. Mary’s University.  
 

 

Greg Pardo III 

• U.S. Diplomat 
 

• San Antonio Native 
 
• Forbes Magazine “30 Under 30” 


